
Albrecht, Linda 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

CPC2017-248 
Attachment 2 

Letter 

Cheryl Wauthier <clwauthier@yahoo.ca > 
Thursday, July 20, 2017 9:35 AM 
City Clerk 
[EXT] Opposition to redesignate the land at 6244 Dalmarnock Cres NW 

To City Council, 

I am writing to state our opposition to the redesignate on to the land at 6244 Dalmarnock Crescent. 

All of the adjacent neighbors including my husband and I wrote letters and signed the petition stating this when 
first asked. 

We have a number of concerns as stated in the first letter that was sent. The parking concerns continue with this 
residence. 

1 ton rig trucks and multiple vehicles park in front of our homes for days without moving. 

Multiple people come and go from the home at all hours. 
There are also a number of multi family dwellings planned for Dalhousie and surrounding area which will 
significantly increase the density of the area. I did not oppose the proposed development of the building near 
Dalhousie COOP or Dalhousie Station. 

I am sending this email for consideration at counsel however none of us will be attending the public hearing due 
to fear of retaliation. We all still have to be neighbors. We also saw on the news July 19th, the Mayor touring 
the new accessible housing and saying how it is so important to approve secondary suites in Calgary given the 
long waitlists. 

We (all the neighbors) feel this is a decision that has already been made and voicing our concerns will have no 
impact on the outcome. However we did want our objection to this noted. 

It would be appreciated if this letter was shared in camera with counsel, however if that is not possible I am 
okay with that. 	 t•-•3 
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Respectfully, 
Cheryl Wauthier 

Sent from my iPad 
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